
May 14, 2023

Dear PHS Families,

As a follow-up to our email on Friday afternoon, we wanted to remind you that Falls
Township Police will be on the PHS campus for the remainder of the school year.

Although the origin of Friday’s posting is still being investigated, it was determined not to
be credible. We will provide any additional information as we receive it.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Smith, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
tsmith@pennsburysd.org
215-428-4111

Reggie Meadows
PHS Campus Principal
rmeadows@pennsburysd.org
215-949-6780

As a reminder, Pennsbury uses Safe2Say, an anonymous tip line, to alert us to any
individual who may be struggling and/or in danger of causing harm to themselves or
others. Every tip is investigated.
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